
 

 

 

 

 

 
TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG 

    Telephone No: 01252 322156  

www.talaverajunior.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs A Webb 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Welcome to Talavera! We are delighted that you have joined our school and hope you enjoy your 

time with us. On our website there is information about the school that we hope will help you find 

out more about us. We ask that you complete the consent requests via Arbor parent portal app 

confirming your agreement to your child having permission to be included in various activities. The 

return of these is really important and will ensure your child doesn’t miss out on some amazing 

experiences. 

 

We know that starting a new school can be exciting but can also be very daunting; having to make 

new friends, adjust to new routines and working with a different teacher can sometimes be 

difficult. We know that if your child is happy and have settled well into our school, they will learn 

more easily, be confident with what you are asked to do and make positive progress in their work. 

 

We want to help you and your child feel part of our school community as quickly as possible so 

communication between school and parents is vital. We will be asking you to use the Arbor app 

and hope that you have received all login details already. If you need any support with Arbor, 

please pop into the school reception. We use Arbor for all newsletters, trip letters and overviews 

of topics your child will be studying as well as for online payments for lunches and trips.  

 

We hope you enjoy your time at Talavera Junior School. My door is always open if you have any 

concerns, suggestions or queries. Thank you for choosing to be part of our school. 

 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 
Mrs A Webb 

Headteacher 

 

 

  


